IASFAA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
MEETING MINUTES

March 3, 2008

Members Present:  Kristi Fuller, Luann Beckel, Carolyn Schwendman, Sandy Condon,
Carol Bogaard, Jolaine Sweiger, Michelle Richardson
I. FAFSA 101 Session for the Spring Conference – Luann and Carolyn have asked Steve Loven to present and he has agreed.  They also asked Karla Gilson to moderate the session.  Luann and Carolyn are reviewing the moderator form and will notify Jen Sassman and Janet Rampulla of the Program Committee of the information they need.
II. Conference Scholarships – The conference scholarship application is currently being placed on the web and should be done soon.  As soon as it becomes available, Pam and Carol will work on getting an email sent to the listserv.  Pam has revised the invite email so it is ready to go.  
III. Support Staff Workshop – Kristi is still trying to get in contact with Amy Schipper, chair of IACAC Professional Development, to try to set up a meeting, but so far no response.  We did come up with July 16 or 17 as possible dates for the workshop.  It was decided to have it at the Newton DMACC Conference Center again.  Luann was able to provide contact information for DMACC.  Some possible topics were discussed for the general and interest sessions.  Erin emailed Kristi with some information on a speaker that she knows from Wells Fargo who does a presentation entitled “The Simple Truths of Service.”  Kristi told Erin to check with the speaker on her availability for July 16 or 17.  If anyone thinks of any topic ideas, please email your ideas to Kristi
IV. Next Meeting – April 23, 2008 at 1:15 p.m. via telenet
